
17. Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 

The Blue Island Public Library will comply with the State of Illinois Freedom of 

Information Act. (75 ILCS 5/4). When anyone wishes to read or copy any information 

from the Library’s public papers, a written request for inspection or copying of public 

records must be filled out and submitted to the Library’s FOIA officer. 

The FOIA officer for the Library is the Director. The handling of and responding to FOIA 

requests will follow Illinois state law.  
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